Wendy Shaw

From: Terri Gray
Sent: April 8, 2020 7:39 PM
To: Jean-Claude Legault; Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Krystal Manitius; Ed Farragher;

Wayne Klinowski; Kay Corbier; Frank Cormier; Amanda Willett; Amber Derby; Julia
Fineczko; Patrick Grist

Cc: Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL Suspected symptons the Olive Street residence
Attachments: FINAL - COVID-19 Bulletin - April 8 2020.pdf

Good Evening,

| am providing you with the bulletin provided to employees this evening as way of update to the reported
symptoms. We are now engaged in steps to have all people with symptoms tested.

Thanks for your support.

Terri Gray, msw

Executive Director

39 Wellington St. E.

Oshawa, Ontario L1H 3Y1
Office: 905-576-3011 x301
Fax: 905-576-9754
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THIS MESSAGE IS FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) ONLY AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL,
AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER ANY RELEVANT PRIVACY LEGISLATION. No rights to any privilege have been waived. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking of action in reliance on or other use of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this message in error, please notify me by return e-mail and delete or
destroy all copies of this message.

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>

Sent: April 8, 2020 6:45 PM

To: Mackenzie Moreau <mac.moreau@live.com>; Joel Yelle <joel.yelle@rbc.com>; Krystal Manitius
<kmanitius.law@gmail.com>; Ed Farragher <ed_farragher@hotmail.com>; Wayne Klinowski <klinowskis@rogers.com>;
Kay Corbier <Kay.Corbier@durhamcollege.ca>; Frank Cormier <frank@frankcormier.ca>; Amanda Willett
<amandawillettproductions@gmail.com>; Amber Derby <Amberderby100@hotmail.com>; Julia Fineczko
<jfineczko@gmail.com>; Patrick Grist <p.grist@rogers.com>

Cc: Terri Gray <tgray@communitylivingoc.ca>; Janice Dewland <jdewland@communitylivingoc.ca>

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL Suspected symptons the Olive Street residence

Board members,



This is to inform in the interim of a bulletin that will be sent to employees of which we will recieve a copy
shortly, of a recorded symptoms of fever at the Olive Street residence involving 1 staff member and three of the
five people served by CLOC.

regards,

Jean-Claude (JC) Legault
President - Board of Directors CLOC



